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Giving Update 

Budget to date: $173, 070 
Income to date: $117, 547 
Needed: $55, 523 
 
Visit blumenortchurch.com/donate for details or 
scan this QR code to donate with a credit card. 
 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Speaker:  Keith Friesen 

Worship Leader:  Jake Friesen 

Song Leader: Seth Klassen 

Date:  June 13, 2021 

 

Community Announcements 

Canadian Blood Services – Upcoming mobile 
clinic:  Thursday, June 17th at Altona - Rhineland 
Pioneer Centre, Main Floor Hall 227 10th Ave NW 

Clinic time: 2:00 – 7:00pm   Please call 1-888-236-
6283, OR go on-line to book your appointment - 
NO WALK INS PLEASE. 

 

TONIGHT!  DRIVE-IN LIVE CONCERT IN 
WINKLER! 

Support ONE HOPE CANADA by enjoying a 
“drive-in concert” featuring “Prairie Joe”, (a well-
known country Gospel band) today, June 13 at 
7pm at the Winkler EMMC parking lot. Enjoy our 
covid friendly concert from the comfort of your 
own vehicle (rain or shine). Simply drive up to our 
venue, tune in to our special FM radio station, and 
enjoy the live concert!  A contact-free offering 
toward the ministry of One Hope Canada will be 
collected.  

 

Office (Lori Miller) – blumenortmc@gmail.com 
Rentals (Dorothy Hildebrandt) – (204)-324-4426 

Lead Pastor Keith Friesen – keith.bmcpastor@gmail.com 
  Youth Pastor Gerry Giesbrecht –gerry.bmcpastor@gmail.com 

Box 457 Gretna, MB R0G 0V0 

Phone: 204-327-5208 

Fax: 204-327-5414 

 

Church Calendar 

June 20 – Nettie Dyck  - Father’s Day 
June 27 – Keith Friesen 
July 4     - Gerry Giesbrecht 
 

Mission Statement 

We, the Blumenort Mennonite Church, commit to 
worship God with our lives, enabled by the Holy 
Spirit to follow the example of Jesus the Christ. 

Prayer List 

-Werner & Marlene Ens 
-Helen Janzen 
 
  
  
 
  

Missionaries 

Ryan Thiessen 
Tyler Loewen 

Murray & Carol 
Honsberger 

Laure & Family (Congo) 
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Prayer for the Week 
   Holy Spirit, we ask for you to give us a desire for 

right relationships with all our brothers and sisters in 
the church. Lead us to humbly build up our 

relationships in love, and seek to mend any fractures 
if they should occur. Amen. 

 

Church Announcements 

 

DVBS 

DVBS is still happening!!! However, because of 
the current restrictions we are going to be 
sending home packages (rather than in-person) 
for kids that are pre-registered! This will include 
some Bible Story questions and the craft supplies 
with instructions. The music with actions, skits 
and the Bible Stories will be recorded and sent 
out daily, like the church services currently. You 
still need to pre-register however, by JUNE 20TH 
to get the videos and packages, which can be 
done through the VBS Pro link or the attached 
PDF in the bulletin emails.  If you have any 
questions, please contact Kirsten Warkentin at 
204-332-1857. 

 

Youth Ministry 

Thank you to those who helped with youth 
leading in this strange year: Tyson Fehr, Heidi 
Miller, and Cynthia Sawatzky (Krahn). Thank you 
for leading by example and showing our youth 
the love of Jesus. 

BMC Youth will resume in the fall providing 
restrictions allow. 

  

 

 

 

Sunday, June 13, 2021 
 

Welcome & Announcements 
Call to Worship & Prayer 

Worship in Song 
 Prayer 

Worship in Song 
Scripture Reading 

Isaiah 9:6-7 & Colossians 1:19-23 
Message “-Being a Peacemaker” Matthew 5:9  

Communion 
Closing Song 
Benediction 

 

  

 
 

 

Praise 

Thank you, Lord, for the much-needed rain! 

 
 

Verse for the Week 

“Blessed are the peacemakers, for they shall be 
called sons of God.” Matthew 5:9 ESV 

MCI Prayer Requests & Calendar 

-For our Transitioning Staff - Jozanna Loewen 
(Dean), Paul Peters (Director of Student Life), and 
Kathy Franz  (EA). We ask for prayer over these 
staff members as they complete their last weeks at 
MCI and anticipate the changes that lie ahead. We 
are grateful for their service at MCI, they will be 
missed. 

-For our Graduates - That they can make meaningful 
memories during their last few weeks on campus. 
We ask for peace and joy as they process the 
disappointment of graduation celebrations not 
unfolding as they had hoped. (Shane Krahn-BMC) 

-MCI Golf Classic – The 7th Annual MCI Golf Classic 
has been postponed to July 10-18 at the 
Minneswasta Gold Course. To Register, call MCI at 
204-327-5891 by June 30th. ($150 per player/$35 
donation receipt) 


